
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

REFER TO: M990113

February 2, 1999

MEMORANDUM FOR: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON REACTOR LICENSING INITIATIVES, 10:00 a.m.,
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 13, 1999, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on Reactor Licensing Initiatives. The Nuclear Energy Institute also provided comments.

The Commission understands that the number of Confirmatory Action Letters (CALs) has trended down over the past 10 years. The staff should provide

the data on the number of CALs that have been issued each year for the last 10 years for Part 50 licensees and materials licensees.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense (Part 50
licensees):
(Materials licensees):

2/3/99 
3/1/99)

The Commission requested that the NRC staff continue to work with stakeholders on 10 CFR 50.59 (NRR) and 10 CFR 72.48 (NMSS) rulemaking and, to

achieve closure on this initiative, provide timely recommendations for resolving stakeholders' comments to the Commission. The Commission intends to

hold a briefing with stakeholders after receiving the staff's recommendation.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense (for
recommendations):

2/19/99)

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
CIO
CFO
OCA
OIG
OPA
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-17

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/cfr/part050/part050-0059.html
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/cfr/part072/part072-0048.html

